Johnston, Charles

From: Linda M

Sent: 02 March 2014 21:55
To: localplan

Subject: ZELS8

I would like to object to the existing allocation to site zZEL56.

This site is now surrounded by housing and as such is no longer suitable for unlimited industrial activities.
T have no objection to business and light industry but would like to think that excessive noise and dirt/dust
would not be permitted so close to houses and the school.

Linda McCall




